
INTERMEDIATE 

RED RIBBON WEEK  

October 26 - 30 

#BeHappyBeBraveBeDrugFREE 

COVID Guidelines: 
 

If your student has a fever     
(>100 degrees), sore throat, 

cough, diarrhea, nausea,            
vomiting, headache, loss of taste 
or smell, or body aches, please 
keep the student and siblings 

home from school.   
Call Nurse Jill Lawalin,  

317-878-2108, if you have  
questions or concerns. 

 

If another member of the    
household is being tested for 
COVID or has symptoms as 

listed above, please keep your             
student home and consult the 

school nurse.  
Stay healthy and well,                       

Jill Lawalin, RN 

 

Congratulations to the students listed below who were nominated for Mrs. Perry’s Midterm Muffin 

group for 1st Quarter! We are PROUD of your efforts! Keep up the GREAT work in class! 

3rd Grade: Bella Alvey, Amelya Barnes, Mason Brown, Gideon Clark, Owen Dilley, Matt Ellis, Molly 

Hogan, Brayten Irwin, Memphis Mahan, Lucas Patterson, Noah Smith, Kempton Yeager, Kelsey Zupancic 

4th Grade: Kenli Cash, Brooklyn East, Audrina Featherstone, Maddie Goode, Eli Johnson, Makayla 

Kissee, Eric Murray, Luke Shanafelt, Ellie Smith, Harvey Stevens, Elaine Stevenson, Luke Zimmerman 

5th Grade: Vincent Abbott, Eli Bennett, Jade Brown, Nicholas Carroll, Haylee Fox, Alex Gault, Isaac 

Johnson, Gavin Kuhlman, Zander Nenedjian, Allan Phelps, Evan Poynter, Tyler Roark, Rachel Weddle 

We look forward to collaborating with you at our upcoming Parent/Teacher Conferences, which take 

place on October 7th and October 8th. If you have not signed up yet, please reach out to your  

student’s teacher to schedule a virtual conference or phone call. These conferences provide a great 

platform for discussion of student achievement, opportunities to grow, as well as, targeted goals. 

Red Ribbon Week will take place during the last week of October, and we encourage all students to 

participate in our themed spirit days. The “BE HAPPY, BE BRAVE, BE DRUG FREE” theme will be 

highlighted throughout the week on morning announcements and as student’s sign their red pledge 

stars, which will be displayed throughout the building. 

Enjoy the beautiful fall days ahead!  

Wishing you well ~ Andrea L. Perry, Principal  aperry@nhj.k12.in.us  
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Digital Citizenship lessons will 
be reviewed with all students 

following Fall Break. Below is a 
link to the parent/guardian    

resources. We encourage and 
appreciate your efforts to    

continue the digital citizenship 
conversation at home              

throughout the school year! 

http://bit.ly/ICISFamilyDC  

“Technology opens the door to the 
world. It’s up to us to walk through it in 

a meaningful and respectful way.”                   
- unknown 

http://bit.ly/ICISFamilyDC

